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From: Erin Dando <erindando@hotmail.com>

Sent: Monday, June 1, 2015 6:05 PM

To: Governor@govoepp.state.sc.us; Haley, Nikki

Subject: Please support S3

Dear Gov. Haley, 

 

We urge you to sign S3 into law. It is an important step in the right direction to protect women from abusers, especially 

those with firearms.  

 

Thank you, 

Mr. & Mrs. Todd Dando 

123 E. Earle St.  

Greenville, SC 29609 

 


